

70-1426



TRANSNULLEAR, INC.

June 26, 1979

Mr. G. W. McCorkle, Chief Physical Security Licensing Branch U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. McCorkle:

Please reference Transnuclear, Inc. letter dated May 24, 1979.

Due to the current Independent Trucker's strike, we understand that Tri-State Motor Transit has been unable to complete the training program originally planned for submission 2 July 1979.

Accordingly, we request that a two-week extension - be granted to Tri-State for submission of their plan.

The Transnuclear, Inc. training plan will be submitted under separate cover.

Very truly yours,

John Mangusi

John Mangusi General Manager Operations

/ar



629 006

75 1400018

TELE E LINEY I.

13337